
	

	

	

	

	

	

April 6, 2020 
 
Dear LCC Families: 
 

As we enter into the most Holiest Week of the year, I am sure we are all consumed with many 
thoughts: thoughts about our family and friends, another week of online learning, new, yet necessary, 
shopping restraints effective today, and, of course, Easter. Traditionally, LCC students engage in the 
stations of the cross during this week. Since we will not be able to have our senior class participate in 
reading and acting those out this year, the faculty and staff wanted to attempt to bring the Easter 
message to our school community through another outlet. Throughout the week, short snippets of the 
stations will be released daily for our students and posted on social media. 

 
Even though this is one part of the week that will look different for many, I pray that you are 

starting to create a new normal for yourself and your student(s). I know it has been difficult to navigate 
through these changing and uncertain times. Please know of our continued appreciation for everything 
you are doing including taking the time to speak with our staff last week while providing valuable insight 
into how your student’s experience has been thus far.  

 
Just one more reminder that daily attendance will be taken beginning today. Your student is expected to 
reply daily to the Google Form about his/her ability to complete his/her school work.  
Please be sure to call the school attendance line if there is sickness or another issue that would prohibit 
him/her from completing his/her work.  
 
 I know this week may look different for many of us. Perhaps there won't be the traditional Easter 
egg hunt at grandma’s house or the family meal we often look forward to enjoying, but we still have the 
ability to celebrate the death and resurrection of Jesus. Sure, it may mean we have to watch Sunday 
Mass/Service from our house as opposed to going and celebrating in person, but Easter is not 
cancelled. He has in fact risen! Easter blessings to you and your family. 
 
 
 
Blessings, 

 

  
 
Stephanie A. Williams 
Principal/CEO ‘98 
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